
 

Congratulations to all those who were Confirmed this 
year from Our Lady of Sorrows! 

 
We hope all the Youth Group and their families 

have a safe and happy summer. 
 

A Registration link will be emailed in August. 
 

Youth group begins again on September 7
th. 

 for Junior/Senior Leaders. 
 

Freshman Orientation will be held on Sunday 
September 24th. 

 
Youth Group begins for all on Sunday, October 1st. 

 
Please check your emails, the bulletin or our 

website for updates. 
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